South African Board of Tewish Education

ועד החנוך דרום אפריקה

P.O. Box 2942 Telephone 23-9315/6 Tel. Address: "PEDGOG"

Director: IG/LL.

All communications to be addressed to the Organizer-Secretary

Rabbi Norman Lamm, The Jewish Center, 131 West 86th Street, New York 24, N.Y., U.S.A. 301/6 ZIONIST CENTRE
CORNER BANKET & DE VILLIERS STREETS,
JOHANNESBURG

15th May, 1964.

My dear Rabbi Lamm,

I am once again writing to you in connection with a young student of the Rabbi J.L. Zlotnik Seminary named

He will be completing his teacher's course at the Seminary at the end of this year but he wishes to pursue further Rabbinical studies at the Rabbi Yitzchak Elchanan Yeshivah University.

He is a very fine young man with a sterling character and a great desire to learn, and anything that you could do to help him would be greatly appreciated by me.

If you have time I should like to hear from you.

Meanwhile may I wish you and yours everything of the best.

Sincerely yours,

RABBI ISAAC GOSS.

DIRECTOR.